The joint meeting of the Birch Run Village Council and the Birch Run Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Courtney at 7:15 p.m., March 22, 1973.

Present were council members Richard Segar, Francis Guthbertson, Robert McConnell, Robert Schian, Ed McNamara, Township Supervisor Courtney, members Ed Scharrer, Richard Compton, Alvin Block.

After a lengthy discussion concerning development of a park it was moved by Cuthbertson and supported that we develop a park at Buster Brown Park site with no restrictions to local civic organizations, governed by a body appointed by Village and Township officials with the Village Council to have a majority vote of one on governing board. Motion carried.

The following were appointed by ballot to serve on this board for one year, Ken Savage, Robert Gray, Jackie Tanner, Don Bailer, Francis Cuthbertson and Kevin Courtney, expiration date being April 1, 1974.

It was also resolved that each organization submit two names by March 1, 1974, to governing board so they may appoint their successors.

It was further resolved that the park governing board submit their budget and all plans to the governing bodies for approval.

After a lengthy discussion concerning water that could be made available to Birch Run it was decided to ask the Saginaw Water Authority for a five (5) or seven (7) year plan, if available, and report back to the two boards.

There being no further business a motion was made to adjourn.

Edgar Scharrer Secretary, Pro tem